
A few UPDATES to keep us on track to meeting our sales goal and keeping                              
Christ Lincoln Schools the very best place for kids in our community! 

_______________________________________________ 

Paper Order Turn In 

We will still accept the in-person paper orders according to these guidelines:   

Prizes 

We are still tracking weekly sales for prizes AND have added some                                                       
special prizes for the most online sales per week! 

-The tracking for our weekly prizes continues-despite not being in session and not holding 
chapel.  We are praying that the day will come quickly when we can award everyone in person 
for their hard work in selling despite our circumstances.  Until then, we are making our lists!   
The rewards will be building!  Watch for updates on this as time goes! 

-We are adding some weekly prize packages for those who produce the most online sales!  
We will give out one prize package per week for both our Elementary School students and Pre-
school/Child Care students (dates for now below).  Each prizes package will consist of:                        
Elementary:  $5 Target Gift Card, $5 Runza Gift Card, Free Dress Day Coupon for Student                                   
Preschool/Child Care:  $5 Target Gift Card, $5 Runza Gift Card, Free Fun Class Dress Day Choice 
(i.e.-you choose a hat day, pajama day, etc. for your whole class)                                                              

Weeks for these online sale prizes will be (for now):                                                                    
March 19-25 (prize awarded on March 26) and                                                                            
March 26-April 1 (prize awarded on April 2).                                                                                      
Extension into the following weeks may occur if needed.           

     THANK YOU FOR CONTINUING TO SUPPORT OUR PLANT SALE!!!                     

 

THE 
PLANT 
SALE 

GOES ON! 

-Elementary families can drop any off on Thursday when they come to the school lobby to pick up 
their distance learning materials.  They should refrain from dropping them off otherwise.   

-Child Care families can drop them off during their drop off and pick up times of their children.  They 
should refrain from bringing them if they are not attending child care.   

-Half-Day Preschool families should not drop off any orders until in-person learning begins again.   

At this time, we would discourage you from taking paper orders from those whose exposure to 
COVID-19 you may not be aware of.  We HIGHLY encourage you to direct all of your customers 
to order online:  http://www.janetsjungle.com/lincoln-christ-schools.html  

http://www.janetsjungle.com/lincoln-christ-schools.html

